Dear , further to your earlier request I am now able to advise you of the composition of the Advisory Panel for the Chief Constable appointment process. The Panel consisted of:

Kevin Sharp, Chief Executive of the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner and former senior police officer,

David Taylor, Independent HR Advisor to the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner, Ian Kelly, Chief Executive of Hull and Humber Chamber of Commerce, and Julie Good, High Sheriff of the East Riding of Yorkshire.

I have attached, if you are interested, a copy of the press release that has been issued today that includes a little bit more background to the Panel.

I hope you find this information useful. If you require anything further please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards